
  

 
  

 
 

 

Maths 
Our Maths focus for this week is fractions. AJ, Ryleigh and Alexia-Rae have 
been using fraction bars to compare and order fractions. 
 

 
 

 

Meanwhile, Jake and George have been working incredibly hard in their        
link class-revising for their SATs. 

 

     
 
 

 

News from the Hollinswood Hub: 2 May 2025   
 

 
 
 
 

 

Hello everyone and welcome to our first newsletter of the summer term! 
The sun has been shining and the children have settled back into school 
really well. We have already seen lots of fantastic work. 
Here are a few highlights of our first week. 



  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Geography 
In Geography this week, we have been investigating atlases and globes. We 
had a great time looking at countries all around the world. 
 

     
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

PE 
The summer sunshine means we have been able to get outside for our PE 
Lesson. This term, we are working hard to improve our tennis skills. 
 

 
 



  

 

We have had a really good week here at the hub and I know this is going to be a 
great term. We look forward to sharing our adventures with you. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Science 
We have started our new Science topic this week.                                                           
We are learning all about living things in our local environment.  

 

 
 

We started by using Mrs Gren to help us to 
identify living and non-living things. 
Do you know which life processes are 
represented by the letters in Mrs GrenÕs name? 

We then went outside to find living and non-living things in our school grounds. 

 
 


